
 

 

 

Terri Hedman, 5524 16 Street South, Fargo, ND 58104 

Oppose HB 1297 

Dear Committee and Chairperson: 

Thank you for considering a no vote for this bill. I am among the 30,092 Fargo citizens who supported 

approval voting in a special election. Since that time, this process has been used successfully. I do not 

understand why my state legislators would choose to negate the will of over 30,000 citizens. 

Please oppose HB 1297.  

Respectfully, 

Terri Hedman 

5524 16 Street South  

Fargo, ND 58104 


